Bobbie Noonan's Child Care

December 2018
Monthly Newsletter

13230 Cedar Creek Ct. Homer Glen, IL 60491 708-301-3939

Upcoming Events

• December 5 Music with Mrs. Michelle

December 6
 The Young Nursery and Nursery Christmas Pajama
 Party 6PM at our school

• December 8
The Junior, Pre-K, and
Mrs. Logsdon's Christmas
Programs at the Noonan
Academy

- December 10 & 11 Indoor Fire Drills
- December 17 & 18
 Christmas Parties and Santa Visits
- December 19 Bookmobile
- December 21 Pajama Movie Day
- December 24-January 1
 School Open for Daycare Only
- December 24 & 31
 SCHOOL CLOSES AT
 3PM
- December 25 & January 1 Merry Christmas/Happy New Year- School Closed
- January 2 School resumes for all

It's the most wonderful time of the year...

<u>Help Wanted:</u> We are currently looking for a volunteer parent, uncle, or grandpa to dress up as our Santa on Monday and/or Tuesday, December 17 and 18. A Santa suit will be provided. If anyone is interested please let the office know.

<u>Daycare Week:</u> There will be no preschool December 24th-January 1st. School will be open for daycare only. We will be closing at 3PM on Monday, 12/24 and Monday, 12/31, and we will be closed on Tuesday, December 25 and Tuesday, January 1. In order to schedule the appropriate amount of staff, we need an accurate count of children attending. There is a clipboard by the sign in/sign out sheet to fill out. Please mark whether your child will or will not be attending daycare week by Monday, December 3.

If your child does **not** attend any days of the week of 12/24, ½ tuition will be due. If your child does attend daycare week, full tuition will be due. As stated in your tuition policy, full tuition is due regardless of absences or holidays. School will be closed on Tuesday, December 25th and Tuesday, January 1st for the Christmas and New Year holidays. Classes resume for all on Wednesday, January 2nd. If you have any questions please ask Tara or Jeanie.

Trim-A-Tree

"Never worry about the size of your Christmas tree.

In the eyes of children, they are all 30 feet tall." -Larry Wilde, The Merry Christmas Book

The children and staff are getting in the holiday spirit! We will be making ornaments and decorating their classroom Christmas trees during the first weeks of December. Stop by to see what a wonderful job the children do decorating.



Christmas Programs

Ms. Amy, Ms. Patti, and Ms. Brandy's Young Nursery and Nursery Christmas Pajama Party will be on Thursday, December 6 at 6PM, at our school. Join us, in your favorite holiday pajamas, for a night of holiday fun. Please return your RSVP, if you haven't already done so.

Noonan Academy Programs. The children have been working very hard practicing for their Christmas programs.

The Junior, Pre-K, and Mrs. Logsdon's programs will be held at the Noonan Academy on Saturday, December 8. 19131 Henry Drive in Mokena.

Mrs. Jeanie, Mrs. Christina, & Ms. Erina's Junior Class -1 PM Mrs. Pam, Ms. Becca, & Ms. Sarah's Pre-K Class-2 PM Mrs. Logsdon's Class-3 PM

Please arrive 15 minutes before your child's start time. We also ask that parents hold onto their child's jackets for the program, and please park in the Noonan Academy lot. The program will be recorded and available to purchase. DVD order forms will be available at the show.

For Every Child, Everyday, Another Adventure In Learning

Santa Visit, Santa Gift, and Christmas Parties

Our classroom Christmas parties will be on Monday and Tuesday, December 17th and 18th. Mrs.Logsdon's Class will have their party on TUESDAY ONLY. Santa will also be joining us to celebrate the Christmas season. Don't forget to wear your favorite holiday sweater or sweatshirt! *If your child does not attend either party day, we invite them to come to one of our parties from 9AM-12PM.

Every year Santa brings a special present for each child. The cost for the Santa Grab Bag gifts is \$4 per child.

You may include this in your tuition check, make a separate check, or pay in cash.

*If you choose to bring a treat, please keep our nutrition policy in mind. Please look at the weekly newsletters for party counts. We can only served foods with no sugars, additives, or preservatives. The safest options are Goldfish crackers, Vegie Straws, Pretzels, Fruits, and Vegetables.

Registration

Registration will be open for Summer 2019/Fall 2019-20 on Monday, January 15, 2019. Registration forms and more information will be available in the foyer when we return from Christmas break.

Pajama Day

On Friday, December 21, the children are invited to wear their favorite holiday pajamas to school as we enjoy a Christmas movie. We look forward to staying comfy and warm before the holiday as we officially welcome winter!



Facebook

Have you liked our Bobbie Noonan's Child Care website and Facebook page yet? Our page is full of Bobbie Noonan's happenings from all of our locations. Look for holiday-themed posts through the month!





Happy Birthday!!!!!

12/1 Ian Marion 12/3 Gianna Yucaitis 12/5 Viviana Kalita 12/7 Nora Lagerwall 12/8 Mabel Purse 12/8 Michael Rainaldi 12/9 Amelia Tanbour 12/11 Maisie Gilbert 12/11 Piotr Wrona
12/14 Daniel Grennell
12/18 Braxton Nichols
12/21 Ryker Vaculik
12/22 Celine and Naya
Anani
12/27 Amar Elbanna
12/31 Anna GasienicaBednarz



May joy and happiness snow on you, May the bells jingle for you And may Santa be extra Good to you!

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

The Bobbie Noonan's Staff

Bobbie Noonan's Child Care 13230 Cedar Creek Ct Homer Glen, IL 60491

Phone: 708-301-3939

Fax: (708) 301-2784

E-mail:

homer.director@bobbienoonans.com

We're on the Web! www.bobbienoonans.com homer.director@bobbienoonans.com

